Dear Megan,

Thank you for taking the time today to discuss Rep. Roybal-Allard’s “Maximizing Optimal Maternity Services for the 21st Century Act.” As promised, here is a link to the recent press release, http://www.midwife.org/ACNM/files/ccLibraryFiles/Filename/000000001080/Moms21_Bill_2011.pdf.

I look forward to hearing from you about our invitation to Representative Inslee to come visit our practice site during the Congressional Recess this August. We would be honored to have both of you, as well as other interested staff learn first-hand about midwifery care at the Center for Women’s Health at Evergreen, where there are 5 nurse-midwives providing gyn and prenatal care, and delivering 30-40 babies per month.

Per our discussion, here are some links to documents you may find helpful about midwifery care as well as documents regarding the quality and cost-effectiveness of midwifery care and finally the recently revised Joint Practice Statement between ACOG and ACNM.

· Information sheet on Essential Facts about Midwives
· Information sheet on Midwives as Primary Care Providers
· Evidence-Based Maternity Care: What It Is and What It Can Achieve. Click here for The Milbank Report.
· A Summary of Research on Midwifery Practice. Nurse-Midwifery in 2008: Evidence-Based Practice
· Joint Statement of Practice Relations Between Obstetrician-Gynecologists and Certified Nurse-Midwives/Certified Midwives
As always, I invite you to call me if you have questions about the midwifery profession, or the delivery of and access to quality women’s health services.  For more specifics regarding the current legislation, please contact our ACNM Federal Representative Patrick Cooney at (202) 347-0034 or patrick@federalgrp.com.

Sincere thanks to you and Representative Inslee for your continued support of both midwifery and women’s healthcare.
Sincerely,

Heather Bradford, CNM, ARNP, FACNM 

Chair, Midwives-PAC
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